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Year 2 Compact Report

The Compact Report for Year 2 was submitted to the HEPC on October 1.  It is posted on the WVSU website. The icon to access it is in the lower right quadrant on the homepage.  The HEPC has asked for some additional information for the report and we are currently assembling it.
Focus on our Students

The American Chemical Society (ACS) student chapter at WVSU has been selected by the American Chemical Society to receive Commendable Award for its activities during the 2009-2010 academic year.  Recently they visited Cross Lanes Elementary School to demonstrate various fun and interesting science projects to the students.
Library Books Deselection Disposal

The Library is working with Better World Books to take the deselected books for resale or donation.  Some of the profits generated from resale of the books will be contributed to the Books for Africa project.
Early Enrollment (formerly known as Dual Credit) Students

Our fall headcount enrollment figures include approximately 300 students enrolled in Early Enrollment courses.  
Orientation, Advising & Registration for new January Students

An Orientation, Advising & Registration session for new (and transfer) students accepted for January will occur on Saturday, December 4.  The information to register for the Orientation Session is on the WVSU homepage behind the New Student Advising & Registration icon.

WV Higher Education emphases

At a state-wide meeting of academic officers Chancellor Noland noted that a major thrust in higher education will be getting people back into college to finish, retaining those students who enter, and preparing students for jobs which require college graduates.   

North Central Higher Learning Commission Accreditation

HLC has historically conducted its accreditation process using the self-study but they have begun transitioning to the new Pathways system.  It will require a miniature self-study nearly every year and assessment data collected over several years to document our progress.  The HLC is planning a data depository where we will deposit our information for HLC reviewers to see whenever they wish.  

Transcript Evaluations for New Transfer Students

In an effort to facilitate more accurate advising of transfer students, the Registrar has begun evaluating transcripts of new transfer students as well as checking whether or not the prior institution is accredited and that the transfer hours are correct.  It is envisioned that the Department Chair will evaluate courses for the major and the Registrar will evaluate courses for general education.
